
AZ Jazz Festival Canceled

Written by Kirstina Bolton
Tuesday, 19 June 2012 12:39 - 

The Board of Directors of Sedona Jazz on the Rocks has made a difficult decision not to hold a festival in the fall of 2012.  The current economic
environment that is challenging all of us – was a key driver in the decision to cancel this year.  Non-profits are struggling across the country and
we felt it was more productive to gear up for a successful festival in 2013 when the economy should be healthier.
 
We already have taken significant steps to weather the financial storm, including reducing our administrative costs by closing the office and
suspending phone service and webpage. 
 
We deeply appreciate your support for Sedona Jazz on the Rocks and our mission to preserve jazz for future generations through education
and performance programs.  We fully expect to continue those efforts.
 
We will announce the date for 2013 in the next few months.  
 
The Sedona Jazz on the Rocks Board of Directors
 
Email:  sedonajazzrocks@gmail.com
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